
 

 
 
 
January 2019 
 

 

Subject: Information Regarding Compliance with RoHS Directive Amendment (EU) 2015/863  
 

 

Dear Customer: 
 

Intel is committed to protecting the environment and complying with all hazardous substance regulations. 

To that end, Intel tracks the material content of our products and makes that information available to our 

business partners. This letter provides important information about compliance with the European Union’s 

RoHS Directive amendment (EU) 2015/863. 

 

The (EU) 2015/863 amends Annex II of EU RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU to add the 4 phthalates, bis(2-

ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP), benzyl butyl phthalate (BBP), dibutyl phthalate (DBP) and diisobutyl phthalate 

(DIBP) onto the list of restricted substances. The restriction takes effect from July 22, 2019 for electrical and 

electronic equipment (EEE) products. Starting from 2019, to the best of Intel’s knowledge, no products sold 

by Intel contain any of these 4 phthalates above 0.1% in homogeneous material. 

 

Additional information can be found at support.intel.com. We will continue to monitor EU RoHS change as 

part of our on-going compliance activities.     

 

 

Regards, 
 

 
 

 

Youjiang Chen, Ph.D. 

CPRS Product Ecology  

Intel Corporation 

 




